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The Administration strongly opposes H.R. 1582.  The bill would require the Department of Energy 

to undertake duplicative, costly, and time consuming reviews of energy-related EPA rules, thereby 

delaying or permanently preventing EPA from fulfilling its legal obligations to protect public health 

and the environment. 

 

Existing law already requires agencies to submit cost-benefit analysis to the Congress of any rule 

costing over $100 million annually.  H.R. 1582 would require agencies to waste limited analytical 

resources on a duplicative analysis.  Further, by indefinitely delaying the implementation of existing 

public health and environmental laws, the bill would harm communities affected by pollution.  This 

delay would also create uncertainty for regulated businesses, inhibiting their decision-making and 

planning efforts.  Finally, H.R. 1582 would likely result in unnecessary litigation, since it would 

prevent EPA from meeting its statutory obligations to finalize rules within specified timeframes. 

 

If H.R. 1582 were presented to the President, his senior advisors would recommend that he veto the 

bill.   

 

* * * * * * * 

 


